
 

 
 

              
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Linda Potter  
<LPotter@mtsac.edu>  

To Announce-C@MTSAC.EDU 

Sent by: Campus  
Announcements  
<Announce-C@MTSAC.EDU> 

cc 

bcc 

Subject [ANNOUNCE] The Year of Developmental Education: Getting 
Students to Read Texts Effectively. 11/12/2008 03:12 PM 

Please respond to 
Lester Lawenko  

<LLawenko@MtSAC.edu> 

The Year of Developmental Education: 
"Getting Students to Read Texts Effectively" 

(see attachment for flyer) 

Designed to be an interactive session, faculty participants will engage in reviewing texts of varied disciplines 
and 

discover the structure, organization, and presentation of the material in the textbook. Through peer-to-peer 
dialogue, 

participants will develop an understanding of how to use their text more effectively. 

FACILITATORS:   
Professor Pat Bower, Learning Assistance Center 

and 
Professor Barbara Gonzales, Learning Assistance Center 

DATE/TIME: 
Friday, November 21, 2008, 8:30-11:00 a.m. 

Breakfast served at 8:30 a.m. 

LOCATION: 
Learning Technology Center - 160 

RSVP by November 18, 2008 to Professor Kim Nguyen at knguyen @mtsac.edu or ext. 4003. 

Adjunct faculty will be compensated for two non-instructional hours (supported by USDE Title V Grant) 

https://mtsac.edu


Adjunct faculty will be compensated for two non-instructional hours (supported by USDE Title V Grant) 

This event is sponsored by the Basic Skills Coordinating Committee with support by the Title V Grant. 






